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Schedule for Mass and Sacraments 
 

Saturday Vigil:  5:00 p.m.  

Sunday:  8:00 a.m.  10:00 a.m.  12:00 noon 

Monday-Friday:  8:00 a.m. (preceded by praying of the Rosary at 7:30 a.m.) 
                 

Baptism: Call the parish office to register for sacramental preparation and monthly baptism. 

Reconciliation: Saturday, 4:15-4:45 or by appointment. 

Marriage: See a parish priest at least 8-12 months prior to the date of marriage. 

Anointing the Sick: Please notify the parish office. 

Holy Orders: Please see a parish priest or go to www.catholicpriest.com 

Parish Registration: Every family in the parish should be registered. New families (including newly 
married) should register by completing a parish registration form available at church or online.  

 

Our parish vitality depends on all Catholics registering as parish members. 

Reverend Msgr. John J. Darcy, Pastor 
Reverend Msgr. William J. McCaffrey,  Pastor Emeritus  

Reverend Thomas L. Keenan, Pastor Emeritus 

Rev. Carl B. Fisette, Priest in Residence 

Mr. John F. Needham, Deacon  

Rev. Mr. Stephen Battey, Deacon 
 

Mrs. Patricia Pita, Administrative Assistant 

Mrs. Laura Loffredo, Part-time Secretary 

Mr. Ronald Procopio, Minister of Music, 434-6304; 529-2250 

Sister Perpetua Lester, R.S.M., Pastoral Assistant 
 

Ms. Jessica Walters, Religious Education, Gr. 1-6, jwalters.ore@gmail.com 

Mr. Daniel Seseske, Religious Education, Gr. 7-11, dseseske.ore@gmail.com 

Mrs. Erin Roche, Youth Activities, Erinroche@cox.net  Cell: 401-419-7828 

St. Margaret Church 
1098 Pawtucket Avenue   Rumford, RI  02916 

Phone: 401-438-3230    Fax: 401-438-4221 

Email: office-stmargaretchurch@cox.net 

www.stmargaretchurch.org 

Office Hours: Weekdays 9 a.m.—3 p.m. (closed Wed.)  



 

March 11—March 17 

SATURDAY  5:00 P.M.      Memorial Mass for Earl Adams, by family 

SUNDAY  8:00 A.M.     Birthday Remembrance for Alfred L. Sousa, by family 

 10:00 A.M.   Memorial Mass for Robert V. Smith, Jr., by family 

 12:00 Noon    3rd Anniversary for William McCoy, by family 

MONDAY  8:00 A.M.     Olivia P. Melo, by Maria & Emanuel Barbosa 

TUESDAY  8:00 A.M.     Memorial Mass for deceased members of the Healey Family 

WEDNESDAY  8:00 A.M.     Mass for all parishioners of St. Margaret Church 

THURSDAY  8:00 A.M.     Anniversary Mass for Vincent C. Loffredo, by family 

FRIDAY            8:00 A.M.     Memorial Mass for Paul & Janet Dunn, by family 

 

March 18—19 

SATURDAY  5:00 P.M.      Memorial Mass for Raul DeCarvalho, by family 

SUNDAY  8:00 A.M.     3rd Anniversary Mass for Claire Corcoran Partridge, by the Partridge family 

 10:00 A.M.   Memorial Mass for Mary & Anne Carty, by Joan Carty 

 12:00 Noon    Memorial Mass for Ray Paiva, by family 

St. Margaret Church     Rumford, RI 

Announcements 

 St. Margaret Parish will once again participate in Catholic Relief Services’ Operation Rice Bowl.  We invite you to 

join with our faith community—and nearly 14,000 Catholic communities across the United States—in this special 

Lenten practice of almsgiving. Pick up your family’s CRS Rice Bowl at any entrance to the church, and don’t forget 

to download the CRS Rice Bowl app! 
 

 Bishop Hendricken High School will hold an Open House on Sunday, March 12th from noon—3:00 p.m.  

Information on the academics, college placement, athletics and extracurricular activities will be available.  For more 

information , or to pre-register, please call the Admissions Office at 739-3450, ext. 162. 

 St. Mary Academy - Bay View, an independent, Catholic school for girls, invites you to our Upper School Open 

House on Sunday, March 12th at 12 noon.  To find out more about our Upper School, or to pre-register for Open 

House, go to www.bayviewacademy.org. 

 The Gregorian Concert Choir and Festival Orchestra, conducted by Rev. Msgr. Anthony Mancini, will present Sing 

of Mary, a concert to honor Our Lady in celebration of “A Year With Mary in the Diocese of Providence.  The 

concert will take place at the Cathedral of Saints Peter and Paul on Saturday, March 18, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.  A St. 

Patrick/St. Joseph Day Reception will follow in Cathedral Hall.  Ticket donation:  $10.  Tickets are available at the 

Cathedral office (331-2434) or at the door on the evening of the concert. 
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We are pleased to welcome  
Megan and Joshua Blais to our 

parish. We look forward to 

meeting you! 

Happy Birthday to long-time parishioner Veronica Farrell, on the occasion of her 100th 

birthday! We wish you God’s blessings and continued good health. 

Please remember in your prayers Irene Carrigan, 

whose funeral Mass was celebrated last week. 

http://www.bayviewacademy.org/


Second Sunday of Lent 

Our annual Lenten Mission will take 

place on three consecutive evenings, 

Sun—Tues, March 19 – 21, at 7:00 p.m. in 

the church.  Our Mission Preacher will be 

the Rev. Jeremy Rodrigues, S.T.L., 

Director of the Office of Worship and 

Administrative Secretary to Bishop Tobin 

who will speak on “Mary: The Model of Discipleship”. 

Please join us! 

 

Prayer Shawl Ministry is forming 

This is an inquiry for a new ministry 

at St. Margaret’s.  Knowing that 

many of you either crochet or knit, 

would you be interested in making 

lap shawls for our shut-ins and 

elderly or white baptismal shawls for 

newly baptized parishioners?  Some 

parishes have their Prayer Shawl members meet once a 

month to work in prayer. Other parishes have busy 

hands working at home and then bringing their shawls to 

the parish. Either way, are you interested?  Please call or 

email the office  at 438-3230 if you want to participate.  

GRADE 2 Families: There will be 

a Parent Meeting regarding First 

Eucharist on Sunday, March 19, at 

9:15 a.m. in the school basement. 

At least one parent must attend. If your child was not 

baptized at St. Margaret, please bring a copy of his/her 

baptismal certificate to the meeting. 

GRADE 3-6 Families: As part of our Faith Formation 

Program's Lenten observance, there will be a Penance 

Service on Saturday, March 18, at 3:30. This is a mandatory 

service.  

 

A DAY FOR LENTEN 
CONFESSIONS 

March 25 

10 a.m. - 2 p.m.  

at St. Teresa’s 

A day for confessions will be celebrated at St. Teresa 

Church, Newport Ave., Pawtucket on Saturday, March 

25th from 10 AM - 2 PM.  Priests from the East 

Providence, Pawtucket and Central Fall parishes will be 

hearing confessions.  Come home to Christ for Easter.  

St. Margaret Parish Ministries 

Interested in World Youth Day 2019? 
 

The next International World Youth Day is scheduled for 

January 22– 27, 2019 in Panama.  It has been thirty years 

since St. John Paul II initiated these triennial celebrations 

of faith.  The Diocese of Providence is considering a 

diocesan pilgrimage to Panama to be part of this 

worldwide gathering of young people.  
 

To gauge interest and discuss possible travel options for 

the Diocesan Pilgrimage to World Youth Day in Panama, 

the Diocese of Providence is hosting a preliminary 

meeting  on Wednesday, March 29, 2017 at 6:30 p.m., at 

the Chancery Building, One Cathedral Square, 

Providence, Rhode Island, 02903. 
 

Young adults, priests, deacons, religious, youth ministers, 

catechists, parents, interested youth, and anyone who 

would like to listen and contribute are welcome. This 

event is sponsored by the Diocese of Providence Young 

Adult Ministry and Office of Youth Ministry. For more 

information please contact Michael Aoyama at 

mjpaoyama@dioceseofprovidence.org.  

Providence College  Lecture Series 

St. Margaret parishioners are invited to Providence 

College for two events, as part of PC’s year-long 

centennial celebration. 

Rabbi Gary Bretton-Granatoor of Congregation Shirat Ha 

Yam in Nantucket, Mass. and Father Dennis McManus 

from Georgetown University will discuss “The Future of 

Jewish-Catholic Dialogue: How Global, Internal, and 

Interfaith Dynamics Will Shape the Road Ahead” on 

Wednesday, March 22 at 7 p.m.  

Prof. Massimo Faggioli, from the Villanova University 

theology faculty, will present PC’s annual St. Joseph 

Lecture on Friday March 24 at 4 p.m. Prof. Faggioli will 

talk about “The Church between Francis and Trump: 

Catholicism, Nationalism, and Anti-Globalism.”  

Admission is free, but advance registration is required.  

To register for either event, and to get specific directions, 

please call the Center for Catholic and Dominican Studies 

at 401.865.2877. 

mailto:mjpaoyama@dioceseofprovidence.org
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Sincere thanks to all who continue regular financial 
support for St. Margaret Parish. 

Wknd of Mar 4/5 2016 2017 

# of budgets used 233 247 

Checks, envelopes $6,413.00 $5,794.00 

Loose 386.00 280.00 

Children’s envelopes 59.00   2.00 

# EFT participants 131 133 

Faith Direct—EFT 2,533.12 2,547.12 

TOTAL OFFERTORY $9,391.12 $8,623.12 

 Ash Wednesday (Food Pantry)   $686.00  

Lenten Dispensation 

This year, St. Patrick’s Day (March 17) falls on a Friday 

during Lent.  On this specific occasion, in light of the festive 

nature of the day, Bishop Tobin hereby dispenses Catholics 

in the Diocese of Providence from the disciplines of fast 

and abstinence that are normally required on the Fridays of 

Lent. 

Catholics who take advantage of this dispensation are 

reminded that, in maintaining the penitential spirit of the 

Lenten Season, some other form of penance, prayer, or 

charitable work should be substituted at an appropriate 

time.   

As we celebrate the Feast of St. Patrick, a great bishop and 

missionary of the Church, we should be mindful of the 

spiritual nature of the day.  Let us resolve to imitate St. 

Patrick’s faith, holiness, and apostolic zeal in our daily 

lives. 

Automated Giving:  Would you like to simplify your life? 

Stop worrying about checks and join the many parishion-

ers who have automated their giving using Faith Direct! 

Enroll online at www.faithdirect.net. Our church code is: 

RI118. You may also pick up a paper enrollment form at 

the church entrance or at the parish office during office 

hours.  
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 “So, what’s new?”  

This is a common question for 

family and friends when we 

catch up on each other’s lives.  

When we listen to the news, it 

can either excite us, or it makes us realize how just how 

much life is passing by. 

 

 I can only imagine what Peter, James, and John were 

thinking when they saw what’s new for Jesus in today’s 

Gospel. They were privileged to have a glimpse of future 

glory. ‘Let’s camp out (literally!) and stay here.’  ‘No,’ 

Jesus tells them…. ‘there is much work to do.’ 

 

 Parish ministry is like this.  There’s much to do: 

parishioners to meet, Masses and worship to lead, 

charities to be coordinated, religious education to be 

enhanced, and last, but certainly not least, examining our 

parish and school finances and planning for the future.  

There’s much to do; we see glimpses of where we’re 

going, and we will get there… together. 

 

 When preparing for a vacation or a trip, we are in 

control of the destination. But spiritual writers note that 

on the Christian journey, we do not have this control.  

The believer (including Abram of the Old Testament) 

slowly learns to surrender and to trust.  To do so, we 

must “listen and trust Him” and then follow his lead. 

 

 So, what is new?  Lent provides the forum for us to 

answer the question. More intense prayer, more self-

restraint, and more genuine charity are the legs of our 

three-legged Lenten seat. 

 

 Finally, thanks to our parish staff, donors, corporate 

sponsors and all who will be attending the St. Patrick/St. 

Joseph Day Celebration.  Fun evening expected for sure!! 

 

   A blessed Lent to all! 

~ Monsignor Darcy 

 


